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UPDATE - WE ARE ESSENTIAL and WE ARE HERE TO HELP ! 

To all our friends, neighbors, clients and concerned citizens, 

We understand the concerns and uncertainty you may be experiencing during the recent COVID19 

outbreak. Our highest responsibility is the health and concern of our staff, clients and their families. As 

the Spring pest season takes effect, residences and businesses will still need to be protected from 

harmful and disease carrying pests. All County will continue the delivery of reliable pest control service 

to assure the protection of your family and home. 

On March 19, 2020 the Department of Homeland Security as well as NYS confirmed pest control service 

is an essential business and has updated their list to include such statement. 

All County Pest Control clearly understand the critical importance of the service we bring to our 

communities. In order to continue our service, all our team members have been trained to follow and 

strictly adhere to CDC safety precautions without exception, in all circumstances in the field and in our 

administrative office. We understand that over the years many of our field service technicians have 

become a part of your family and for your continued protection we will provide extensive exterior 

service protocols during this crisis. Should you require interior service please contact our office. Our 

service technicians will respond and follow CDC guidelines to include but not limited to social distancing, 

wearing of gloves and respirator at time of service, frequent hand washing and cleaning of the interior 

of our trucks and equipment. 

We remain committed to protecting your health, comfort, property and the environment.  

Please stay healthy and safe. 

Ed Binns - President 
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